

NEWSLETTER

01.05.15

News from the Classes

Ks1: This week we have been practising Maypole dancing and Samba ready for "Tour de Yorkshire" today. We are all excited about the race passing school and have been learning about the "Tour de France." The song, "The Road" which we helped Alistair Griffin to sing last Friday is available to download and listen to at:

https://soundcloud.com/alistairgriffin/the-road-whitby-schools-choir/s-Bk9SW

In class we have begun making papier mache puppets as we are learning about "Punch and Judy" and seaside holidays.

Sarah Tindall, HLTA at Glaisdale, is doing some work in our infants. She is training to be a teacher and will occasionally work in the class with Miss Wilson.

Ks2: Further in-depth research into the pyramids has been going on this week – Why? How? – only a few of the questions we have been researching. Still trying to discover the perfect dimensions (Maths!) for the perfect pyramid!

It was a glorious, sunny day for the Years 5 & 6 Cricket at Whitby Cricket Club on Monday. Unfortunately, Ben broke his wrist over the weekend so was unable to take part playing but did a great job as captain and coach for us. The children really enjoyed the day – we managed a few 6's and our bowling was definitely the best on the day! With only 6 players, when 8 were really needed, we still managed to come 4th out of 6. Well done everyone and thank you to Helen Medcalf for accompanying them.

Cancellation of Football tomorrow morning at Danby

Allan from Ultimate Soccer School has telephoned to let everyone know that there will be no football at Danby sports field tomorrow morning but it will be on again next Saturday (9th May).

Next Week

Monday Bank Holiday Tuesday Sewing Club

Year 6 Booster Class

Wednesday Netball Club

KS2 Maths Club at Glaisdale, 3.45pm to 4.45pm

Friday Football Club